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Minecraft 
PEGI Rating 7+ 
 
 
 

Minecraft is a beloved classic of modern gaming. First released in 2011, this 
open-ended ‘sandbox’ game of building and exploration still has over 140 million 
players who happily return to play it at least once every month. Minecraft has 
also been utilised for much more than entertainment: it’s sometimes used in 
schools to teach coding, and it’s also employed as a tool for computer-aided 
design, which is another valuable skill. Encouraging creativity and problem 
solving, Minecraft has plenty to offer gamers of all ages, and it’s available on 
almost all video game platforms. 
 
 
Please read the leaflet below ‘What Parents & Carers Need to Know about 
Minecraft’ to get advice on how you can help your children to play this game 
safely. As with all online applications, even those aimed at children, there is an 
element of danger that we all need to be aware of and therefore need to ensure 
our children use this game in the securest way possible. 
 
 
Further advice can be found here: www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/is-minecraft-safe-for-children/    
 
 
If you have any further questions or need any more advice 
regarding this, or anything regarding online safety, please 
contact Mrs Hitchins. 
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